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Adelynrood Retreat and Conference Center COVID-19 Protocols

(Updated September 15, 2022)

The Society of the Companions of the Holy Cross is committed to the health, safety, and
well-being of all our members, guests, volunteers, and staff, and volunteers who come to Adelynrood.

Just as we follow a Routine of Prayer for our spiritual well-being, we have developed a Routine
of Protocols that anyone coming to Adelynrood is expected to follow. We consider these
Protocols the best way for us to protect each other in these difficult and unusual times.

COVID Safety Protocols and Procedures

All Visitors to Adelynrood are required to follow these protocols.
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Masks

Receive and follow the printed Protocol and Procedures information.

Show proof that they have received the COVID-19 vaccine and booster shot; if the visitor has not
received the booster shot, they will be required to show proof of a negative Covid every other day while
at Adelynrood.

A guest who arrives without proof of vaccination-will be required to show proof of a negative Covid test
each morning.

Sign a COVID liability waiver.

Present a negative result from a self-test for COVID taken within 24 hours of arriving at Adelynrood.
Continue to self-test every 2-3 days after arrival (Please supply your own free test kits from your local
pharmacy or COVID.gov-tests).

Please do not travel to Adelynrood for 10 days if you have recently tested positive, been exposed, or are
experiencing COVID-like symptoms.

When there are 45 people or more in the House, visitors will be required to masks while in the House and
Chapel. Masks may be removed when persons are in their assigned meeting area, eating, in their bedroom, or

outside.

Positive COVID Test
If a person tests positive for COVID while at Adelynrood and is unable to travel safely she/he will be allowed to
qguarantine at Adelynrood for the CDC recommended time.

Any questions about these protocols will be resolved by the Companion-in-Charge, the Chairperson of the
Adelynrood Committee, or the General Manager. For up-to-date information please visit www.adelynrood.org
or contact our General Manager, Sarah van Gulden, at gm@adelynrood.org or (978)462.6721 ext. 11.
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